
 

 

HORTICULTURAL COMMITTEE 
 

 
Like so many other organisations in the village, we are eager to get back 
to some sort of normalcy.  For the past two years we have cancelled the 
show due to either lockdown or Covid concerns.   
This past year was such a poor growing year for most plants that it might 
not have been a bad decision;  the weather has certainly been 
uncooperative ! 
 
I wish I could say that the two year hiatus has improved my growing and 
baking skills,  but like so many others,  I fear the time has just passed 
without improved efforts on my part!  It appears that a finite time frame 
focuses the mind.  
 
We look forward to re-instating the Horticultural Show in 2022.  The 
committee will be meeting in a few months to decide whether to keep 
the same schedule of a third year in a row, or make some changes.  So 
if you have any ideas, please contact one of the committee members as 
we are always looking for inspiration.   
 
We are also looking to replace a few committee members who have 
moved away. It is not a demanding committee with meetings only 2-3 
times a year usually in February and  around the show in July.  If you 
are interested in more information or joining, please contact me.  
 
With all the newcomers in the village over the past two years, we look 
forward to some new competition for the Show.  Time to shake things up 
a bit!! 
 
Betsy Lemmon 
Chairman 


